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Submission: I don't agree with Wyong Council's request for a 6.9% special rate increase as this is twice as much of the State 
Government 3.4% pegged rate.  Although land valuations have been static I consider these will increase giving council 
increased revenue without putting extra burden on ratepayers  
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